
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, September 10th 2017 
                                                            

 

 

• The 7.30 a.m. Mass (Monday - Friday) at the Holy Cross Church Tramore resumed on Monday Sept 4th 

• Fenor Bingo Night this Friday night 15th September at 8.00 p.m. in Fenor School Hall. It is a chance to win 

some cash and it is also a great social gathering. All are welcome, great prizes to be had. 

• A very significant event will take place in the life of our parish community of Dunhill & Fenor on Sunday 

October 1st when Brendan Gallagher, a member of the parish will be ordained a Permanent Deacon for 

service in the Diocese of Waterford & Lismore by Bishop Cullinan. This is a uniquely historical event that 

will be celebrated in the Church of the Sacred Heart, Dunhill at 3.00 p.m. that day. 

As this is a joyful event for our parish, you are invited to the ordination ceremony and be part of this special 

day. After the ceremony, there will be refreshments for those who wish to partake in the Dunhill GAA Sports 

Centre, for whose hospitality we are very grateful. We would appreciate, however, if you would let us know 

if you will be attending the Sports Centre so that the caterers can plan accordingly. You are all most welcome 

to share in this celebration, even if not going to the GAA Centre afterwards. Please pray for Brendan at this 

important milestone in his life, that his ministry as a deacon may be one of great fruitfulness and joy among 

the people he will serve. 

• Beginning Experience is a worldwide specially designed Support Programme for men and women who have 

suffered the loss of a spouse/partner by death, separation or divorce. The next weekend is on at Ennismore 

Retreat Centre, Cork from Friday 6th to Sunday 8th October. Contact 087-9886480 or 

beginningexperiencecork@gmail.com 

• Dunhill Multi-Education Centre is now recruiting for the Tourism Trails with Smart Media Training 

Programme. This programme is fully funded by Waterford Wexford Education & Training Board and 

eligible participants will receive a training allowance in accordance with their DSP payment. It is 

commencing in October and places are limited. For further details contact us at Dunhill Multi-Education 

Centre on 051-396934, or click on the link below for full details and check out our promotional video, we're 

very proud of it! http://dunhilleducation.com/training-courses/31-recreational-tourism-trail-development 

• St. Joseph, St. Benildus and St. Mary’s Parish present an Evening with Finbarr Wright and his musicians 

on Sunday 22nd October. The evening will start with wine and cheese in the parish centre at 7.00 p.m. and 

proceed to the concert in the church at 8.00 p.m. This is a fundraising one for the Church, and tickets are 

priced at €25.00. Tickets can be reserved at the parish office 878977 or at the Theatre Royal Box Office. 

Reserve early, as this will sell out. 

• Are you a Junior Cert or Leaving Cert Student? Struggling to find a quiet space to study? Dunhill Multi-

Education Centre have commenced Saturday Supervised Study every Saturday from 10.00 a.m. to 4.00 

p.m. We offer a quiet, safe, and comfortable study environment for all 3rd to 6th year students. All study 

sessions are supervised to ensure students make the most effective use of their time. Cost: €10.00 per study 

session and must be booked in advance. 

• Last week’s Parish Collection:Masses €331.31 & Envelopes €396.30. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, September 10th 
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                      

Anniversary Mass for Jack Holden 

Pray for Pete Power 

Monday, September 11th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday,  September 12th  – St.Ailbe Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday,  September 13th                      

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, September 14th  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, September 15th – Our Lady of Sorrows 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, September 16th
 

 

Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for Bernard Colclough 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086-6004384. 
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